
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
         Robberies on Redline Train 
                                 024th District 
                                (Rogers Park) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of Armed Robberies incidents that have occurred on the CTA 
Redline train, as the train is traveling northbound to the Howard Street Station. In 
these incidents, the victims were approached by offender(s) who display a knife and 
demand the victim's property. The offender(s) then exit at either the Jarvis or 
Howard Street exits.  
  
Incident times and locations: 

• 1500 block of W. Jarvis on August 5, 2016 at 2:00am. 

• 7500 block of N. Paulina on August 7, 2016 at 2:00am. 
 

About the Offender: 
Two to three male black offender(s), 20-25 yrs old, 6'1" to 6'5", 170 to 220 lbs. 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and be alert while riding on the train. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious persons on the train. 

• Keep all valuables like cell phones hidden from view while on the train. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HZ-379628, HZ-381804 
Reference: P16-N-155 
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